
Curriculum Committee Mid-Year Report 

2014/15 

The committee held meetings in September, October and November with a Quorum for each 
meeting.  The Bylaw changes recommended in the spring of 2014 were approved by the 
President’s Advisory and Planning Counsel. Elections were held in September IAW the Bylaws 
with Mr. Thomas Stout being reelected to Chair, Dr. Calvin Scheidt was elected as Co-chair and 
Miss Maura Lansing as recorder.  Training was held in September for the committee by Kellie 
Sorey and Thomas Stout for new and continuing members. 

Adopted Curriculum Procedure Handbook for 14/15 

Subcommittee convened for General Education Electives for 2015/16 

New AAS in Diesel Recommended 

AS History Specialization Not Recommended 

AAS Revisions in Interior Design and Automotive Technology, Both Recommended 

New Career Studies Certificate in Computer Numerical Controls Operator Recommended 

Revisions to Six Career Studies Certificates in Diesel Engine Technician, Marine Diesel 
Technician, Medium/Heavy Truce Service Technician,  Personal Training and Fitness and Kitchen 
and Bath Design all Recommended 

Thirty five Official Course Outlines Recommended 

Four Requisite changes Recommended 

 

 

 


